From: "Harle, Andy" <AndyH@Siemens.co.za>

To: "'thirdear@iafrica.com™ <thirdear@iafrica.com>
Subject:

Date sent: Sat, 11 Jan 1997 13:39:27 +0200

Dear Dave & Co

Greetings and good wishes. I hope this works.

I would be grateful to recieve any info on your local music history
project, and wish you every success in your endeavours.

If possible, I would like to be included on your mailing list for
prospective purchases of any releases of discs which may not be
available in the more "commercial"-type CD outlets.

Regards

Andy Harle

Regards

Andy Harle



